
Wrockwardine Wood C of E Junior School 

‘Wrockers’ Weekly   
Friday 8th July 2022 

Dates for 

your Diary 

Stars of the week 

3G Lilly B 4W Amelia B 6J Leo W  

3H Tommy M 5C Aishmeet S Yr 6 Ethan L  

3/4L Arlo O 5H Aashna J    

4B Millie-Jayde H 5/6BD Ava C    

‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

Headteacher’s Award:                                          

Lucas C  

& Aubree E 

This Half Terms Value — Truthfulness 

 

Thursday 21st 

July 

Break up 

Well done to you all for your awards, you are all AMAZING!  

 

Whole school attendance for the week commencing 27th June is……94.14% 

We would like to thank you for your continued support in helping us to im-

prove our attendance figures. We strive to achieve an attendance figure of 

96.5% which would put inline with national and Local Authority expectations. 

Thank you. 

Thur 14th July 

Library Opening 

Parents wel-

come  

Y3&Y4 3pm-

3:20pm 

Y5&Y6 3:20pm-

3:40pm 

Monday 18th 

July 2022 

Year 6 SATs 

results sent 

home 

Year 6 Prom & 

Disco 

5pm –6:30pm at 

school 

Food provided 

Strange Request! 

We would love to place a book vending machine in school for the children to use to borrow books but unfortu-

nately, school funds won’t stretch to purchasing one. If you know of a vending machine in working order which 

is looking for a new home, please send the details to the school admin email address which is 

a3129@telford.gov.uk or give us a call on 01952 387880.  Thank you! 

We held a full day transition on Tuesday and were delighted to welcome back our new Year 

3 cohort. The children all had a fantastic day in their new classrooms with their new    

Teachers and Teaching Assistants. Thank you to the Infant school staff who stayed to en-

sure a smooth handover. 

We look forward to September to when the children will be with us full time.  

Year 6 SATs results were released earlier this week and are now being analysed by our sen-

ior management team. We are very pleased with how well the children conducted them-

selves through SATs week and it is clear that all their hard work and the support of the staff 

has paid off. The children’s individual results will be sent home with them on Monday 18th 

July 2022. 

Reports will be available via the DC Pro app from 15th July 2022. A letter will be sent to par-

ents prior to this to explain how to access your child’s report if you have not used the app 

before. We used DC Pro for reports last year and the feedback from parents was very posi-

tive as parents are able to easily access the report and can share with family. 

If you have any questions, please call the school office on 01952 387880 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Football Superstar! 

This incredible young man has been extremely successful with his football this year! He represents not only his 
county but also Telford United and the list of his achievements this year includes:  

* Telford and Wrekin Schools and Colleges FA Under 11s treble winners  

* West Midlands Premier League winners 

* West Midlands Premier League cup winners 

* Shropshire district shield winners  

* MJPL winter and spring cup winners 

A, we are extremely proud of you. 

 Well done! 

 

Warhammer Club 

The Warhammer Club team have 
worked incredibly hard over the past 4 
weeks to build and paint some amazing 
scenery to enhance their games.  Here 
they are looking justifiable proud of 
their creations! 

If your child would like to join a club in 
September, please look out for the 
clubs timetable during the first week 
back. 

Payment for clubs must be made on 
Parentpay from September onwards. 

Please contact the office if you have any 
Parentpay queries. 



 

 

  

 

 


